Review into the Development and Use of
Supply Chain Finance in Government

News story

Announcement of a Review into the Development and Use of Supply Chain Finance
(and associated schemes) in Government.

A Review into the Development and Use of Supply Chain Finance (and associated
schemes) related to Greensill Capital in Government, led by Nigel Boardman,
has been announced by the Government today.

The Prime Minister has asked Mr Boardman to conduct a review that will look
into the decisions taken around the development and use of supply chain
finance (and associated schemes) in government, especially the role of Lex
Greensill and Greensill Capital.

Mr Boardman will have access to all necessary government information required
to conduct the review and will engage with those involved at the time when
decisions were made and will report his findings to the Prime Minister no
later than the end of June 2021. He will pause his work as a non-executive
Director of BEIS while the review is carried out.
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